
  

FRIDAY 25 OCTOBER 2013 

Welcome to the FOM Newsletter. 

  

In this issue... 

   

Single organisation update - New FAQs and 
Webinar reminder 

Webinar 29 October 5-6pm 

It is not too late to register for the webinar on 29 October - please respond by 

5pm on 28th if you would like to attend. 

Thanks to everyone who has already attended a meeting - either in person or 

online via the webinars - the events have generated lively debate and we have 

had excellent informative feedback. As a result, the working group has published 

answers to some of the questions that have been frequently asked (FAQS). 

Meeting with members about the single organisation - Leeds 

As part of the road show to discuss the proposed single organisation, the working 

group will be encouraging Faculty members in the Leeds area to attend a 

discussion hosted by the Society of Occupational Medicine Yorkshire Group.  This 

will be held on 20th November in Leeds and further details will be available 

shortly. 

If you would like to ask another question or attend the next webinar email 

contactus@singleorg.co.uk. 
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With best wishes 

 
Nicky Coates 

http://fom.createsend1.com/t/r-l-ntjutyd-ghiitldr-i/
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Chief Executive 

  
 

 


